
September 12, 2002

Armen D. Aftandilian

Packard Development

One Wells Avenue

Newton, MA 02459

Re: Morrill’s Corner Development

Dear Mr. Aftandilian:

As your plans progress for the retail center at Morrill’s Corner, I wanted to extend an invitation to you and your designers to meet with the City Planning staff.  We are interested in your potential design and layout and look forward to discussing the City’s expectations and process, as well as the concerns in the neighborhood.

We would be pleased to meet with you at the development site or in our offices, at your convenience.

We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Sarah Hopkins

Development Review Services Manager

cc.:
Lee Urban, Director of Planning and Development


Alexander Jaegerman, Planning Division Director

Jonathan Spence, Planner
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